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~{ATHAN M. NEWMARK _
CONSULTING ENGINEERING SERVICES ° 1114’ CIVIL ENGINEERING BUILDING
URBANA. ILLINOIS 61801

29 April 1968

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

Re: Contract No. AT(L9-5)-2667
Surry Power Station Units 1 and 2
Virginia Electric and Power Company
(AEC Dockets No. 50-280 and 50-281)

Dear Dr. Morris:

This letter will confirm that on Wednesday, 24 April 1968,
Dr. W. J. Hall and I signed a copy of our final report for the above
noted reactor facility.

Sincerely yours,
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N. M. Newmark
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cc: W. J. Hall
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